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Mr Campbell

18 March 2014

Dear Mr Campbeli,

Mr Miliband has asked me to thank you for your recent letter.

We have noted your concerns regarding vehicles parking on footways. Mr Miliband is
always grateful to hear people’s views and suggestions as to how matters can be

improved and believes that people such as you, who take the time to write in,
provide a crucial input to the political process.

Thank you again for taking the time to get in touch with Mr Miliband to share your
views.

Yours sincerely,

Office of the Le of the Opposition



